08.10.2016

Existing listing policy and governance structures are good enough to protect public
investors. HKEX and SFC duties should not be mixed and become a complicated
structure/procedure which may obstruct new listing applications and listed companies'
corporate activities. It seems that the proposed new enhancements would finally grant
SFC too much power over the listing and corporate activities. Therefore, | would not
support the said enhancements and wish all the existing policies remain unchanged.
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